Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 2112

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Telephone: 480  229-1234 Cell    

February 15th 2003 
Ann Russell

Arizona State CPS

P. O. Box 380

St. Johns, Arizona 85936

Tel. 928 337-3350

Ms. Russell:

I am submitting this letter to you per the in home parenting class I enrolled in that was offered by your office. The representative your office assigned, Ellen Stilke,  that came to my home on 2 occasions testified by phone on 02/14/02 in Yavapai County Superior court per a dependency trial of my seven year old daughter Allyson. Ellen Stilke made comments under oath and for the court record  very derogative and sarcastic remarks when asked questions about my home. When asked to confirm a bedroom in my small mobile home, she replied per the bedroom “If that is that is what you call it.” She stated my mobile home was “not suitable for 2 children.” She inferred in fact not suitable for one.

Through her derogatory and offensive comments, she has insulted myself, my family, and the thousands of other families from across the state of Arizona that currently have low incomes and live in such small mobile homes. Many with 3 or 4 children. These comments from Ellen Stilke are unworthy of a person representing the state and the people and families of the state.

The state offers many excellent programs for their employees or contract agents to participate with. One of which is a sensitivity class. I strongly advise that Ellen Stilke be instructed to participate in those classes if she continues to have contact with the public and representing the state’s interests.

Based on her offensive and opinionated comments, she is no longer welcome in my home,  or is she to have any direct contact with my children under any circumstances. Per parenting classes, JJ starts in the home based Head Start program this week. I will work closely with his teacher to accomplish that end of parenting suggestions.

Sincerely, 
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Walter J. Burien, Jr.                                                                       RECEIVED BY: CPS – St. Johns, AZ 02/18/03

CC: DeeAn Gillespie 

        Kirk Grugel – CPS – Case Worker

        Ellen Stilke – CPS Worker Aid

